
OHR’s  Statement  at  the
International  Agency’s  Joint
Press Conference
Metting  of  the  Peace  Implementation  Council  Political
Directors

The Peace Implementation Council Political Directors will meet
on Thursday and Friday at the OHR in Sarajevo. There will be a
session with BiH government leaders, led by Prime Minister
Terzic, on Friday morning. This quarter’s PIC will consider,
among other things, the policies on which OHR will focus over
the next six months. There will be a photo opportunity on
Friday morning and, of course, a communiqué will be issued at
the  conclusion  of  the  meeting.  We  will  send  out  a  media
advisory giving details of the photo opportunity closer to the
time.
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